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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

Welcome and congratulations to our new council members! The new members of the BFC Council will 

be  

Mika Rothstein,  

Phillipa Clarke,  

Yuji Mizuguchi and  

Kimiyo Matthews!  

 

Thank you to everyone who voted and to our election committee that handled tallying the votes and 

reaching out to the candidates. We are looking forward to an exciting year ahead with this new council. 

 

Thank you and God Bless! 

 


